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January 6, 2023

Dear Elementary School Families,

National Law Enforcement Appreciation Day was created in 2015 to express gratitude for officers in
the United States. National Law Enforcement Appreciation Day will be recognized on Monday,
January 9, 2023. If you have a police officer as a friend or family member, National Law Enforcement
Appreciation Day is the perfect time to show officers how much we understand their difficult work and
appreciate their sacrifice and risk.

As the name suggests, the tradition on National Law Enforcement Appreciation Day is to express
gratitude to your local law enforcement by wearing “blue” clothing. I’ve asked all of our Euclid School
staff members to join me in wearing the color “blue” on Monday, January 9th in recognition of
National Law Enforcement Appreciation Day.  That said, I’m respectfully  requesting that all of our
students try to wear the color “blue” on Monday as well.

Kind regards,

Mr. Colangelo & Mr. Sickels

HEIGHTS: Where Tradition & Innovation Take Flight!


